
Children at Gloucester Nursery School had a lovely surprise today when Barry Howard from Barry 

Howard Homes came to visit and present a cheque for £250.  This very generous donation was to 

enable the Nursery to request the services of local artist Piper to come and provide the children with 

the unique experience of working with an artist to produce a piece of work to decorate the nursery. 

Barry Howard Homes are building houses off Lancaster Way in Northampton. 

 

 

 

 

 


